Public Information Meetings for Proposed Zoning Changes:

In advance of the Annual Town Meeting in May, the Planning Board will hold two public information
meetings to discuss several proposed changes to the Town's Zoning Bylaw:

e Complete revision of the Town's Sign Bylaw.
e Expand the Simplex Drive industrial district by 25 acres.

¢ Two options for retail sales of recreational marijuana: allow in the industrial districts, or ban
entirely.

e Regulate industrial-scale recreational marijuana.

The public information meetings will be held on:

SATURDAY, March 2, 2019 AT 10:00 AM - the Library'’s Eloranta Room

and

TUESDAY, March 5, 2019 AT 7:00 PM- Selectmen's Meeting Room at Town Hall

Copies of the proposed changes can be found on the Town's website: www.westminster-ma.gov on the
Planning Board web page.

If you cannot attend either of the meetings, but would like to discuss the zoning changes, please contact the
Town Planner at 978 874-7414 or via e-mail: swallace@westminster-ma.gov



